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March 3, 2022 

Michael G Nichols, PhD 
Department of Physics 
Creighton University 
2500 California Plaza 
Omaha NE 68178 
Dear Dr Nichols: 

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Commission on Accreditation of Medical Physics 
Education Programs (CAMPEP), I am pleased to inform you that the accreditation of the MS 
Program in Medical Physics, Creighton University, has been extended through December 31, 
2023.  This accreditation is contingent upon completion of acceptable annual reports. 

Please accept our congratulations on the accreditation of your program.  You are expected to 
provide annual progress reports and also to provide information regarding any substantive 
changes in the program. 

By separate cover, you will receive a framed certificate acknowledging reaccreditation of the 
program.  Please contact me if you have any questions or suggestions on the accreditation 
process. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael F McNitt-Gray, PhD 
President and Chairman 
 
Xc: Robert Jeraj, PhD, Secretary/Treasurer 
               David E Hintenlang, PhD, Chair, GEPRC 
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